
Minutes of Parish Council Meeting held on Thursday 14th June 2018. 

Present: Cllrs. Daw (Chair), Humphreys, Straw, & Preece.  
     Cllr. Purdue-Horan (NCC)  

Apologies: Cllr. Betts, Cllr. Rainbow & Cllr. Bailey (RBC). 

Declaration of interest:  None 

Acceptance of minutes of the meeting of the 10th May 2018. These were agreed and signed as 
a true record. 

Matters arising:  
Sutton green – Cllr. Purdue- Horan confirmed more road stone had been ordered and work should 
be completed by 11th July 2018. 

Correspondence:   
Invitation to Civic Service 24th June – to inform Clerk if wish to attend. 
Robert Jenrick MP letter – circulated. Confirms No Data Protection Officer required for small Parish 
Councils. 
RBC local plan – circulated, but no change for Granby and Sutton. 
Parish Tree Scheme – letter and application form received. Cllrs. to consider sites prior to next 
meeting. 

Co option: 
Two applications received. Following a secret ballot Mrs Julie Powell was co opted. 

Playground safety report: 
Cllr. Straw summerised the report.  New sign to be purchased for the main gate. 

Planning: 
  
For consideration: 18/01045/FUL Janson course fishery Elton   No Objection 
    
Finance:   Current account balance: £24,423.55             Bank Reserve Acct Balance: £10,357.71 

Accounts for payment (excl VAT) 

Hempstead   £399.00 
E on Gas   £150.91  DD 
E on Elect   £  16.49  DD 
A Coy (B/band, Cleaning) £  54.23 
A Coy (Salary)  £698.74 
S Kennedy (Salary)  £276.10 
HMRC    £  82.20 
Lindum Fire Service  £108.27 
RBC (septic tank 50%) £  55.62 
ART ( boiler service)  £  75.00 
P Straw (laminator)  £  27.49 
E Humphreys  (plants) £  69.12 

Hanging baskets and plants for the planters to be paid for from the proceeds of the coffee 
mornings. 

Councillors’ reports:   

Minutes of Granby cum Sutton Parish Council June 2018  631



Cllr. Humphreys had received a letter from Mrs Wright confirming that £1923.20 had been raised 
from Open Gardens for the Church Tower fund. 
Cllr. Humphreys had been contacted by several parishioners concerned about the amount of Dog 
mess on the greens and paths that isn’t being cleared. Cllr. Preece also mentioned the amount of 
cigarette ends. More notices to be displayed Cllr. Humphreys to write article for next newsletter. 

Cllr. Daw asked if Councillors agreed to applying for the Armed forces silhouettes. Cllr. Daw to 
apply. Cllr. Preece to check with the Church. 

Councilors agreed to the clerk purchasing a portable hard drive. 

Date and time of next meeting:  12th July 2018 at 7.30pm. 

Meeting closed at 20.25 p.m. 
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